October 28, 2015

John Nachbar

City Manager

City of Culver City

9770 Culver Boulevard
Culver City, California 90232

Dear John:

NantWorks, LLC, as parent company of Mox Networks, LLC, confirms that it will
provide the necessary financial and business support to Mox Networks to ensure that the
company continues as a going concern capable of satisfying its obligations to the City of
Culver City throughout the term of the proposed Consultant Agreement and Operations,
Maintenance and Business Development Agreement.

Sincerely,

Charles Kim
Executive Vice President & Chief Legal Officer

9920 |efferson Blvd,, Culver City, CA 90232
wiww.nantworks.com



